
From: ac119gunship members [farkle@micron.net]  Sent: Mon, Sept 18, 2000 12:21 PM To: List Member Subj: [AC119Gunshipsnest] Reunion meeting 
ac119gunship members 
 
Hi Members; 
 
We are really going to have to cover alot at our Saturday meeting. I think it would serve us better, if we talked 
about the items for discussion now, so we have it all together for the meeting. I would like to have a volunteer's 
from both groups to plan this. I would like one each from the Officer ranks from both groups, and a enlisted 
from both groups. they can discuss via email or phone on what they would like to do. Some of the items that 
have come to mind are. 
 
1-Do we want to establish a permanent organization as the AC-119 Gunships. 
 
2-Elect officers for the group, set time limits for each office. 
 
3-look at tax exemptions, or non profit organization. 
 
4-1 0r 2 people to handle all the merchandice such as Hats ,T-shirts Mugs and other items for the group. One 
place for all items. 
 
5-It has been mentioned again that the Spectre's are going to change to the Gunships. And it has been 
suggested again to become part of their group. And lose our individualism again. Or do we want to retain our 
group as the AC-119 Gunships. We have done alot of hard work to gain our part in history, I would hate to see 
it lost again. in another organization. 
 
I hope you will give this your all ,attention for our group. Fo those who want to volunteer for this Steering 
comittee, please contact me asap. 
Remember 2 each from each squadron 1 officer and 1 enlisted. 
 
 
Fred Graves  <farkle@micron.net> 
 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
To unsubscribe, write to AC119Gunshipsnest-unsubscribe@listbot.com 
 


